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Social Distancing Practices 

for Rogers City Area Schools Employees  

 

 On April 3, 2020 Rogers City Area Schools enacted the Social Distancing 

Practices for employees coming into the district buildings.   These pre-approved 

employees are necessary to conduct minimum basic school operations per 

Governor Whitmer’s Executive Order 2020-35. Employees must follow the 

following social distancing practices and other mitigation measures: 

1. The number of employees in a district building is restricted to no more than 

is strictly necessary to perform the activities authorized. 

2. Employees should utilize remote work to the fullest extent possible. 

3. All employees in a district building MUST stay at least six feet from one 

another to the maximum extent possible. 

4. District building cleaning and disinfection has been altered to eliminate 

COVID-19 germs. New protocols on how to clean and disinfect in the event 

of a positive COVID-19 case in the district building has been prepared. 

5. Employees are NOT permitted to enter a district building if they display 

respiratory symptoms or have had contact with a person who is known or 

suspected to have contracted COVID-19. 

6. All other measures recommended by the Center of Disease Control and 

Prevention shall be adhered to. 

  

 


